

## Imdiam Creek News

## FEBRUARY 1990

The Annual Homeowners Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 15th at 7:00 P.M. at the Towarda Community Building. Notices will be mailed to everyone prior to the meeting. Arrangements have been made for Sheriff Steve Brienen to discuss a Neighborhood Watch Program for Indian Creek. Other topics for discussion will be use of the common area, social events, water/well issues and a footbridge.

A vote will be taken at this meeting to elect two board officers, Treasurer and Homeowners Chairman. The Board would like to have nominations for these positions prior to the meeting. Call Larry Meyer if you would like to volunteer or nominate someone.

Firewood gathering of fallen timber in the common area is still encouraged. This privilege is reserved for only Indian Creek Homeowners.

There is still some brush which needs to be gathered and burned in the common areas before the seedlings can be planted this spring. If you have a few hours free some weekend stop by Larry's house and he can show you the areas needing clean-up.

Hopefully a test of the emergency generator available for our use will be scheduled for early March. So far no one has volunteered to participate in this test to learn how to operate this system in an emergency situation. Call Ron Parsons or Larry Meyer to volunteer.

I hope you are enjoying this newsletter and the Better Homes and Gardens Home Front. Any suggestions for future newsletter topics would be appreciated. If you know anyone interested in moving to Indian Creek, please give me a call at 728-2990 and I'll be happy to provide them with current lot information.

Imulte Hancock

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO ALL INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR BRADY REALTY & ASSOCIATES/BETTER HOMES AND GARDENS